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Intergovernmental Committee of Experts on Sustainable Development Financing 

Briefing 

  A briefing will be convened by the Co-Chairs of the Intergovernmental Committee of 

Experts on Sustainable Development Financing, on the progress of the work of the 

Committee, on Friday, 18 July 2014, from 10:30 to 12:00, in Conference Room 2 (CB). 

The briefing is open. For additional information, please contact Mr. Krishnan Sharma (e -

mail sharmak@un.org). 
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